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Dear Blue Area Parents/Carers, 
 
This term, Blue Area children have been answering the enquiry question, ‘How can we find out about people 
in the past?’  
 
As Historians, Geographers and Artists, we have been learning about how different sources of evidence can 
help us to learn about the lives of people in the past. We have also been using evidence to learn about some 
of the changes that have occurred in our local area. 
 
The children would like to invite you to come and visit ‘The Barrs Court Museum’ which will be located in 
Blue Area on Thursday 5th December from 3:20 – 4:00pm, where they will become museum curators. The 
children will be taken onto the playground to greet you at 3:15the as usual. You can then enter Blue Area 
with your child through the Green Area cloakroom doors when all of the children have been dismissed. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.   
 
Blue Area Team 
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